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Welcome to Kindergarten!  
Kindergarten Round-Up will be on May 7, 2021.  Call 719-391-3455 to set up your appointment for a tour on May 7th. 

Kindergarten Round-Up is open to any and all eligible new kindergarten students.  

It is our hope that your online registration will be done prior to May 7th. If you do not have a computer, you may go to 

the district registrar’s office before May 7th and use one of the computers there. Call ahead to check availability at 719-

391-3011.  Once your online registration is complete, you may drop by Central Registration to finish the enrollment 

process and turn in required paperwork (birth certificate, immunization records, and proof of residence).  These must 

be turned in BEFORE your student can start school. Central registration is located in the S.A. Wilson building at 930 

Leta Dr, Colo Spgs, CO 80911.   

 Students entering Kindergarten for the 2021-2022 school year must be 5 years old by October 1, 2021. 

 WSD3 will continue to offer free FULL DAY kindergarten. 

 Kindergarten Round-Up is open to any and all eligible new kindergarten students. 

 Please call the school at 719-391-3455 with any questions. 

Fund Run  

2020-2021 

We will be having our 8th Annual Fund Run on 

April 30th.  Our goal is to raise $10,000.  That is 

equal to $25 per student (watch for packets to 

come home on April 16th).  Money raised will be 

used for technology and books for the classrooms, 

PBL as well as to support extracurricular activities.  

It will look a little different this year with classes 

running separately.  Sorry, we cannot allow par-

ents to help or be on the grounds to watch but we 

will do our best to post pictures and videos 

throughout the day in hopes to include you in our 

King Cougar community event.   

King Families- 

As we go into the 4th quarter, we want to thank our parents and students for all their 

cooperation.  It has been a year of challenges and we want to encourage strong com-

munication.  We are proud of our King Cougars and look forward to a strong finish to the 

end of the year! 

Mrs. Bentley- 

Project Based Learning 

(PBL) Showcase  

April 29th 

This will be a virtual presentation 

of our  

King Cougars’ 

3rd quarter projects. 

 

Watch for more details from your 

child’s teacher. 

Unmask Kindness-Day Without Hate-April 22 

We will be writing “kindness notes” and hanging them in the hallway throughout the 
week of April 19-22.  King Cougars will also be wearing white on Thursday, April 22 in 

support of the Day Without Hate.  We hope you will join us. 


